
All Saints’ Primary School. 
42 Tattysallagh Road, 
Omagh, Co. Tyrone. 

BT78 5BR 
 (028) 82243233 

Email:  abradley561@c2kni.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th April 2020 

Hello! 

 

As we end the fourth week of All Saints’ being closed and try to prepare ourselves to celebrate 

Easter Sunday during these strange and difficult times, I want to thank you for your patience 

and hard work over the past few weeks. The beautiful artwork and creativeness is amazing! 

 

Every member of the staff really misses you about the school and look forward to seeing you 

again whenever it’s safe to do so. I have no doubt that there have been some times when 

things have been a bit frustrating for you and you wished you were back at school with your 

friends (…well maybe the ‘back with your friends’ bit!),   but I know that you’re tough, you are 

resilient and you will get through this with the love and support of those around you at home. 

It’s not easy for them either at times so…be kind to each other please. 

 

Easter Sunday is normally a time of great celebration in the church as we mark Jesus’ rising 

from the tomb after his crucifixion on Good Friday.  Even though we are all living through 

difficult times and can’t get out and about much, the staff and I would really love you to enjoy 

your Easter no matter what. Forget about the work! Eat as many of those Easter Eggs as 

you can (why not send us a photo). You can look forward to a very special ‘Welcome-Back 

Celebration’ with each other and the staff when all this is over and you return to school 

please God. 

 

Until then, keep safe, wash your hands regularly, be kind to each other and remember to say a 

prayer every day for all those who are ill and those who care for them.  

 

Have a lovely Easter.   

 

Take care, 

  

Mr Bradley 


